
  

  

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Join  us  for  an  evening  of  fun  every  Thursday  from  February 6th  to
March  27th,  2025!  We  are  excited  to  offer  recreational  activities 

that  give  families  a  break  in  caring  for  adults  with  a  developmental

delay.

Dinner  and  snacks will be  provided.


